
Hi Parents! 

We are SO excited to have your youth attend All Access Camp 2020! We have some amazing things planned for them 
and we are looking forward to seeking God alongside such an amazing group of young people!  
  
We have some critical information we wanted to get to you ahead of camp, so please take a few minutes to review the 
following and please reach out with any questions. 

Camp Check-In:  Monday, July 6th from 10am-10:30am  
 
Please do not arrive earlier than 10am unless you have made prior arrangements with a Student Ministries Staff Member. 
              
Camp Information:  Camp Mohaven 

18744 Turkey Ridge Road 
Danville, OH 43014 
Phone: 740-599-6111 or 740-485-5234 
Email: mohaven@ohioadventist.org 

 
Please arrive with your youth and ensure a smooth transition to the Student Ministries Team before leaving! 

Where's my cabin? We will be tent & hammock camping this year! CAMPERS NEED TO BRING A TENT OR 
HAMMOCK 

Who's my leader? When you arrive at the camp, you and your camper will meet the Team Leader who will be with the 
campers throughout the week.  

How long can we stay?! Parents, you are absolutely welcome to walk around the grounds and check out the tent site 
and other activity areas during the check-in process! We ask that all parents and guardians leave by 11am so that we can 
stay on schedule with all the exciting things we have planned for camp! 

Can we visit during the week? In order to maintain the safety standards of the camp, and ensure all of our campers are 
safe and prepared for the best week ever - Parents are not allowed to come back to the campground during 
the camp week for visits, to drop off food or for any other reason. We take the campers' safety very seriously, and part of 
that is knowing who is there at all times. Please coordinate with the Student Ministries Staff if you have questions about 
this safety precaution. 
  
Safety is our Priority! All of our staff and team leaders have been background checked and approved to be with your 
kids and they will make sure they are safe and cared for. This also allows your youth to grow and step out of their comfort 
zone in a safe and God-centered environment; they are going to have an AMAZING time. If they ever need you for any 
reason we will contact you immediately. We thank you so much for your cooperation and understanding with this! 

• FLC Emergency Contact: Pastor Jon @ 614.312.9623  

• Campground Phone Number: 740.485.5234 

What happens next? Once you leave the campground, your youth will be getting their tent or hammock set up and 
meeting their leaders and other campers. From there we will have lunch and out first group meeting! As you drive home 
from drop offs, please intercede for this group and agree with us in prayer that this week is life changing for these kids. 
We are expecting God to do BIG things, and we so appreciate your support and prayers. 

Thank you so much for giving us the opportunity to sow into your children’s lives! We are so excited for all that God is 
going to do. Please let us know if you have any questions about the information in this email, or any other unanswered 
questions you may still have! 

 -Pastor Jon, & the All Access Team 
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